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8th September 2022 

Good Morning 

  

We are pleased to advise that our Community Worship will begin again this Friday (9th September) 

this will continue throughout the year unless advised otherwise.  

  

Community Worship is held in our School Hall and is led by Rev. Dave Tolhurst from St Matthew & 

St Wilfrid's, entry is via our Main School Office from 8:45am to 9:00am (doors will close prompt at 

9am).  Children from Y1 through to Y6 also attend bringing the school community together for 

Worship and to celebrate our achievements.  

  

Children are invited to bring in any awards that they may have received during the week so that we 

can celebrate this with them (e.g. swimming badges, football trophies etc.) and we hope to 

celebrate children's Birthdays from next week. 

  

Please note we kindly ask that awards are clearly labelled with the child's name, so that they can be 

returned easily. 

  

Also check out our School Newsletter (out soon!) for dates when classes will lead their own shared 

worship. 

  

Kind Regards 

School Office 
  


